
My name is Brian Hwang and I am a rising freshman this year. I am interested in playing and 

watching soccer, and biking around in my spare time. I chose to join this program to play a part 

in people's lives and to teach for those in need. I found the experience very meaningful because 

the students were very shy at first but adjusted to me very quickly and learned many things from 

this experience and were very grateful to have me as their tutor. My goal was to have an impact 

on the tutee's life by helping them absorb information and knowledge on all the necessary parts 

of English and my students demonstrated to me that I fulfilled my job goals.  

 

 


